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A message from the President… 

 

The fall foliage cruise was a big hit and fun was had by all. 

 

Please send all your pictures to Keith Marang at keithmarang@yahoo.com.  Hope to see all at the next club meeting 

Sun Nov 8th at 3:00 at Johnnies Hamburger on Britton road.  

 

Also the Christmas Party will be Dec.12th at the Furr’s  in Moore. 2- 4 PM.  
 

Enjoy your fall season , stay safe and keep motoring!   

 

Joe McIninch 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Birthday Wishes:  Judy Courtney, Dale Kosa, Lisa Kosa, Hugh Martin, John Meek, 

Bill Overall, Harold Parker, 

 

If your birthday was missed, or your e-mail and contact info has changed, please let Russell Burke 

know and we will get her done and update the master member info file.  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Monthly Ladies Choice     None selected this month. 

 

 

Quotable Quotes: 
 

I had more clothes than I had closets, more cars than garage space, but no money. 

 

Sammy Davis, Jr. 
 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________    

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/s/sammy_davis_jr.html


 

 

 

 

 
 

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
Advertising Costs: 

First Month   Free 

One Month    $10 

Six Months    $50 

One Year       $100  
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I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, 

under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.  

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club  

P.O. Box 676  

Wheatland, OK 73097  

Next Meeting Nov 8th at 3:00 

at Johnnies Hamburger Brit-

ton Rd OKC 


